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May 22, 2017 
 
 
 
PACIFIC POWER 
R. BRYCE DALLEY 
825 NE MULTNOMAH, STE 2000 
PORTLAND, OR  97232 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 485, Advice No. 16-020 
 
On December 27, 2016, Pacific Power filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff,  
PUC OR No. 36.  Replacement sheets were filed on January 31, 2017, February 10, 
2017, March 7, 2017, April 14, 2020, and April 20, 2017.  
 
The purpose of this filing is to introduce a new optional transitional rate for electric 
vehicle direct current (DC) fast chargers that replaces demand charges with on-peak 
energy charges.   
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of May 16, 2017, 
the following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after June 1, 
2017. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
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